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As a citizen in Spokane County i am concerned about the increased oil train traffic passing through
our city. The trains pass over our sole source of drinking water, our major hospitals, schools and
downtown. An accident would be catastrophic with our fire department stating it would be unable
to put out or control a major oil fire. This seems beyond reckless. Who benefits? Not Spokane. 

thank you
 


